
 

 

 

Remembrance Day 
We held an outdoor assembly today 
as a mark of remembrance. Thanks 
to all our pupils who made wreaths, 

pictures and poems to help us 
remember those who fought and 

died in WW1 and other conflicts. On 
Sunday, school will be represented 
by Rachel, who will lay a wreath at 

the cenotaph in Aghadowey.  
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Dinner - Week 4 

Stars of the Week  

P1/2 Poppy  for being so helpful and kind and Mark for being a great friend to others. 

P3/4 James R for great reading and Anna-Mae for great work on addition. 

P5/6   Isaiah and lucas for excellent reading. 

P7      Zac for his brilliant “Remember” poem and Levi for being a great help with 

Remembrance art.  
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Shoe box collection 
Shoe boxes will be collected on 

Wednesday 17th November. This 
year we can pack either traditional 

or online boxes or both.  See 
www.shoeboxonline.org.uk .  

The leaflet “How to pack a shoebox” 
is available on the school app. 

New Interactive Whiteboards 
We would like to offer huge thanks to 

our wonderful PTA for the new 
interactive boards which have now 
been installed in the P1/2 and P7 

classrooms. 
These boards are already making a 

positive impact on teaching and 
learning in our classrooms.  

 HIP Psychology  
The P6 and 7 children enjoyed an 

informative and interactive 
afternoon with Cormac from HIP 

Psychology on Tuesday. 
He passed on some useful tips on 
how to manage our thoughts to 

help us achieve our best. 
 

PTA S’mores kits 
There are still some of PTA’s 

fabulous S’Mores kits available to 
buy on the Gorran App.  

If you have already ordered yours 
they will be available for collection 

from tomorrow morning, Friday 
12th November. 

 

Diary Dates 
P5/6 Swimming - Tuesday 

Piano - Tuesday 
Wednesday 17th November – Shoe 

boxes collected 
Thursday 18th November – Library 

Van and P1/2 Forest school 
 

Anti-Bullying Week 
So, Mr C was one week early with 

Odd Socks Day! We have had a great 
week learning about being kind and 
discussing bullying.  The official Odd 

Socks Day is this Monday 15th 
November and children are welcome 

to wear their odd socks again. 
#onekindword 

 

Girls Hockey 
Last Friday our P6/7 girls took part 

in their first hockey blitz of the 
season. They had three highly 

competitive games, playing some 
fantastic hockey and having great 

fun!  
It is great to see so much sporting 

talent at Gorran.  

http://www.shoeboxonline.org.uk/

